
 

                                                                  

                                                                  
 

 

  Together we learn, achieve and enjoy   

 

  
BROOMFIELDS JUNIOR SCHOOL 

BRIDGE LANE, APPLETON, WARRINGTON WA4 3AH 
Telephone: WARRINGTON (01925) 265297 

E-mail: reception@broomfieldsjunior.tcat.uk.com 
Web: www.broomfieldsjunior.co.uk 

 

 

HEADTEACHER: Rachel H Morris Brown BEd (Hons), NPQH             DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: Helen C Plant (Hons) PGCE 

June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Staffing Information: 

 
We are pleased to be able to inform Y2 parents of the class teacher(s) your child will be with in September: 

 

BROOMFIELDS’ CLASS TEACHER COBBS’ CLASS 

Year Leader 3AR Mrs Rowland Class 9 

3HG Miss Griffiths Class 7 

3SS Mrs Short (M/T/W) / Mrs Stacey (Th/F) Class 8 
 

Mrs Plant and I had a lovely time meeting all the Y2 children on Tuesday of last week. They had some great questions 

and spoke so confidently about their feelings and what they are looking forward to at Broomfields Junior School.  
 

Class teachers are very keen to meet and get to know their class when they visit Cobbs over the next two weeks. 
Furthermore, I look forward to welcoming you all to Broomfields on Monday 3rd July at 6.00pm where staff will give an 

overview of the Year 3 procedures and curriculum. 

 
We also cannot wait for your children to come and spend the morning and lunchtime at Broomfields on Tuesday 4th 

July. We have had to change this day from Wednesday 5th July due to the announcement of a national teaching strike 
taking place on this day.  

 

School Uniform: 
 

Our policy on school uniform is based on the notion that uniform should: 

• Promote a sense of pride in the school 

• Encourage a sense of community and belonging towards the school 

• Prevent children coming to school in fashion clothes that could be very expensive and distracting in class 

• Make children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance  

• Be regarded as suitable wear for school and good value for money 

• Be designed with health and safety in mind 

• Help reduce inequalities and bullying between pupils 

Detail of Uniform 

• Royal blue V-neck jumper (with or without school logo)  

• Royal blue cardigan (with or without school logo) 

• White shirt (long sleeved or short sleeved) 

• Grey trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore 

• Royal blue and black striped tie 



 

                                                                  

                                                                  
 

 

• Socks or tights to be white, grey or navy blue  

• School shoes, not trainers  

 

 

 

 

PE Kit 

• White T-shirt (with or without school logo) 

• Royal blue shorts or skort 

• From the Touchline Website - Royal blue PE hoodie or zip-up hoodie with school logo and ‘Broomfields’ on the 

back. This can also be purchased without the logo or Broomfields on the back for a more affordable price. We 

felt it was important to have a PE top with Broomfields on the back as this can be worn for school trips and any 

sporting events that you child may take part in and would prefer for the children to have these.  

• Plain navy-blue / royal blue jogging bottoms, tracksuit bottoms or leggings – these must be plain and not have 

a branded logo. 

• Trainers 

 

 

 

 

 

Please click on the link below to view the whole selection of uniform that can be purchased direct, online at our suppliers: 

Touchline. Parents can also visit the Touchline shop just off the Pink Eye roundabout where they will have all sizes to 

try on. 

https://www.touchline-embroidery.com/shop-by-school/broomfields-junior-school 

 

Visit: Touchline UK, Liverpool Road, Warrington, Cheshire, WA5 1AE 

Email: sales@touchline-embroidery.com 

Tel: 01925 413 777 

 

Last year we made some changes to our uniform to gradually phase out the fleeces and introduced new softer jumpers, 

cardigans and PE wear. You can also purchase the majority of the uniform at supermarkets or the uniform shop in 

Warrington which might be at a slightly more affordable price, if you so wish. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Rachel Morris Brown, Headteacher 

https://www.touchline-embroidery.com/shop-by-school/broomfields-junior-school
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